
 
In line with Government advice and the ongoing situation with Covid-19, the 
library is currently closed.  
 
The library may remain closed for some months. As such, we are not taking any research 
appointments for London until staff are advised that they may safely return to the library.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you, yet we are sure you understand the 
unprecedented and changeable situation we are all finding ourselves in. 
 

 
 

Thank you. 
 

The Library Services Team 
Royal Horticultural Society, Lindley Library 

 


